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Request for Proposal Q01116 

Data Warehouse Solution 
Addendum #2 

October 12, 2023 
 

All changes to the Request for Proposal (RFP) are valid only if they are issued by written 
addendum.  Each respondent must acknowledge receipt of any addenda in their proposal 
submission.  Each respondent, by acknowledging receipt of any addenda, is responsible for the 
contents of the addenda and any changes to the proposal therein.  Failure to acknowledge receipt 
of any addenda may cause the proposal to be rejected.  If any language or figures contained in 
this addendum are in conflict with the original document this addendum shall prevail. 
 
 
This addendum consists of the following clarifications and amendments to the Original 
RFP and addendum No. 1: 
 
 

1. The implementation begin date is being corrected to start in March 2024 and not March 
2025 as previously stated. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
Karen McCoy 
Purchasing Specialist 
Purchasing@harpercollege.edu 
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